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Dear 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the FOI Act. You asked for contact details for
an appropriate commissioner/manager in the area of “contextualised safeguarding”
 
Steve Baumber is the Service Manager Partnerships and Planning and can be contacted via email
at steve.baumber@nottscc.gov.uk
 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-048083-20 and we will be happy to review your request.
 
With kind regards
 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council
 




